GARDEN CITY
BRITISH SCHOOL

12 August, 2022 Circular No. 1/2022-23
Dear Parents,
Subject: Uniform & Notebook Distribution

We hope you and your family are having a wonderful holiday. We look forward to seeing you soon as we are all set to
begin the new academic year with renewed energy, enthusiasm and commitment. We also welcome our new parents
and children into the portals of GCBS. We are sure that your children will enjoy the warmth and the unique learning
experiences at our school.

As we look forward to welcoming students back to school after the summer, we would like to inform you that the School
will be operating from 21st August to receive parents to pay and collect uniforms and books from 9.00 a.m. to 3.00
p-m. on all days, Monday to Thursday & on Friday from 9.00 a.m. to 12.00 p.m. Please be advised parents must have 96-
hour PCR test result validated on the ALHOSN app to have access to the administrative section. This is to ensure all
possible measures are in place to keep our staff, students and community safe as they return from the break.

If you wish for your child to use the school bus, kindly get in touch with Mr. Sanal at sanal@gardencityschool.ae or
+97152 1254181 or +971 56 414 4995.

We are almost at the threshold of a new but totally novel academic year which will begin on 29th August, 2022. We
are eagerly awaiting to see the children once again after their summer break. We've planned and decided on a staggered
start to support our students to settle in well after the summer break. Please find specific start dates in the table below.

Grade Start Date Grade Start Date
Grades 1& 2 29t Aug 2022 KG 1& KG 2 1% Sept 2022
Monday Thursday
Crades 3,4&5 | 30 Aug 2022
Tuesday
Crades 6,7 & 8 31% Aug 2022
Wednesday

Kindly note the revised school timings for the academic year 2022-23:

KG1 & KG2 - Grades 1 to 8 —

Class Registration Time: 7:50 am Class Registration Time: 7:50 am
Monday to Thursday Monday to Thursday

School Timing: 7:40 am — 1:00 pm School Timing: 7:40 am — 2:30 pm
Friday - 7:40 am to 11:20 am Friday - 7:40 am to 11:20 am

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to meeting you and your children soon.
Warm regards,

Caroline Peel,
Principal.



